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303-776-9900 
July 19, 2023  

Eric Scott 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 

VIA EMAIL 
eric.scott@state.co.us 

Re: Request for Thirty (30) Day Extension to Respond to Incompleteness Letter for The 
Shores SO3 M1998-013 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

As you know, we represent BURNCO Colorado, LLC (our “Client”) with regard to the DRMS 
Permit M1998-013, Application for Transfer of Permit and Succession of Operators (SO3).  

Pursuant to the letter received by our Client from your office dated May 26, 2023 
(“Incompleteness Letter”), we formally request one thirty (30) day extension of the deadline to 
provide the requested materials. This would extend the date the Incompleteness Letter provides 
to respond, July 25, 2023) to August 24, 2023. 

 Sincerely, 

____________________________________ 
Megan B. Henderson 

cc: Chris Oestreich 
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